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Dear Parents & Carers 
 

It's been a great week down here in Liddington for PGL, the weather has 
been most kind and the children have been getting stuck in to a huge range 
of adventures. They have all overcome one fear or another: heights,  
claustrophobia, the dark and keeping rooms tidy! They have thoroughly en-
joyed themselves and it has been a joy to see them having such a good one 
and getting on with whatever the day presents.  
 
School Closed - Monday, 5 June 
It seems that the scheduled power grid work is definitely taking place in 
Chenies on Monday, 5 June, the day after half-term, so we will be closed on 
that day.  
 
So we will start the week on ,Tuesday 6th with an exciting trip to the 
Synagogue for Sprites and Phoenix classes, followed by KS2 visiting on the  
following day.   
 
PE Kits: 
A bit of a moan - too many children do not have their PE kit in school and too 
many do not have the correct kit. Please make sure that your child has their full 
PE kit in for every day.  If you are unsure what that is, please check with Mrs 
Wright. 
 
Another half term has flown by, the children have worked very hard,  
completing lots of tests so are due a well earned rest. Hopefully the sun will 
continue to shine and you will all have a wonderful half term.  
 
Have a great week.  Best wishes  
Jonathan 
Head Teacher 
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Drumming teacher Marc Danecker kindly gave Griffin class a great lesson, followed by a class assembly for everyone.  

If you would like your child to have lessons (either privately or in school) please see his flier given to your child or 

contact the school office. 

Phoenix observational drawing in the lovely sun. 

Luke found a duckling in the wildlife area! 
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Diary Dates 

Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

PTA News: 

Please see the minutes of last month’s PTA meeting on our website: 

PTA Minutes May 2017 

The next meeting will be on Tuesday, 6th June at 8pm in the Bedford 

Arms - all parents/carers are welcome. 

ParentPay: 

Please can you ensure that your child's ParentPay school meal account is not in arrears.  
 
Accounts that go into debt cause additional, time consuming, administrative work for the office and a contin-
ued lack of payment may impact on the school's ability to provide meals for your child. 
 
If you have any difficulty in meeting the payment please arrange to speak with Mr Hook to discuss further. 
 
Mrs Critchlow 
School Bursar 

https://cheniesschool.eschools.co.uk/website/minutes_of_pta_meetings/56989
https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722

